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2024-0725 ES en - Reply
From AccesDocs@europarl.europa.eu <AccesDocs@europarl.europa.eu>

Date Tue 9/17/2024 2:08 PM
To  Shari Hinds (Tl EU) <shinds@transparency.org>

Our reference: 2024-0725

Dear Ms Hinds,

Further to your request, Parliament informs you that Mr Halard Vilimsky, Member of the European
Parliament, did not use the additional travel allowance provided for in Article 22 of the Bureau
decision of 19 May and 9 July 2008 concerning_ implementing_measures for the Statute for
Members of the European Parliament for the period in question and, therefore, there are no
relevant documents.

For further information on Members’ allowances, you can consult Parliament’s website here.

On this basis, Parliament considers your application handled and the procedure closed. Should you
wish to submit any new requests for specific Parliament documents, please do not hesitate to come
back to us.

Best regards,

TRANSPARENCY UNIT

European Parliament

Directorate-General for the Presidency

Directorate-General for Interinstitutional Affairs and Legislative Coordination
AccesDocs@europarl.europa.eu

www.europarl.europa.eu/RegistreWeb
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